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Re: Docket No. 991099-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for approval of Resale
Agreement with Global Interactive Communications Corporation

Dear Mrs. Bayo,

On August 12, 1999, BellSouth and Global Interactive Communications Corporation filed their negotiated resale
agreement. The Florida Public Service Commission Staff has expressed some concerns about selected wording in
the agreement. Therefore, BellSouth and Global Interactive Communications would like more time to review the
wording for possible modification. The agreement is scheduled to be addressed at the Commission’s October 19,
1999, Agenda as Item No. 26. We ask that this item be deferred from this agenda.

BellSouth and Global Interactive Communications have agreed to waive the 90 days requirement for approval of the

agreement. This in no way will impact the ability of Global Interactive Communications to receive service from
BellSouth. We will be in touch with you as soon as possible as to what action will need to be taken in this docket.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Difector Regulafory
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